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Hamre Jaime

From: remi lenzen <remilenzen1@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 9:15 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: Yes on HB 4075

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern, 
 
 I am in support of HB 4075.  It does the right thing from a land use planning perspective.  It will offer 
future potential for a great community.  Delaying putting this property in Urban Reserve will only make 
the fix more difficult and expensive in the future.  It remedies the low level of acres of projected 
growth needs in the area during the next 20 years.  Farming on this land has become nearly 
impossible due to the rapid growth.  This property is next to the economic engine of Washington 
County and the infrastructure planning that is needed for this important part of Washington County 
should be planned for now.   This bill would enable proper planning for the future growth of 
Hillsboro.  This bill will create an opportunity for a highly functioning community with schools, parks, 
trails and housing adjacent to the State of Oregon's fastest growing employment center. Please pass 
HB 4075. 
 
Thank You, 
Marty Lenzen 
503-319-5074 


